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NOTICE 420 OF 2011 

NATIONAL ENERGY REGULATOR OF SOUTH AFRICA 

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON NERSA CONSULATION 
DOCUMENT- ELIROSTAT AS AN ALTERNATIVE DATA SOURCE TO 

REPLACE WGIIN PRICE CAP CALCULATION 

The NATIONAL ENERGY REGULATOR OF SOUTH AFRICA (NERSA) invites 
all stakeholders to comment on following "Discussion Document- Eurostat as an 
alternative data source to replace World Gas Intelligence (WGI) in the price cap 
calculation" 

A discussion document on the above-mentioned matter may be viewed on the 
NERSA website at www.nersa.org.za. 

Written comments must be submitted to the following email address: 
gpt@nersa.org.za or to the offices of NERSA at Kulawula House, 526 
Vermeulen Street, Arcadia, Pretoria. The deadline for comments is Friday, 18 
July 2011 

For further inquiry please contact Ms Victoria Mojuto on the following number: 

Telephone Number: 
Fax No.: 
E-mail: 

(012) 401 4083 
(012) 401 4700 
victoria.mojuto@nersa.org.za 




